Australian Government
Department of Health

Department Reference: FOI 235-1415

Mr Ben Fairless

Via email: foi+request-1042-61e749ea@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Mr Fairless
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST —~ NOTIFICATION OF TRANSFER

I refer to your email of 19 April 2014 to the Department of Health (Health) in which you
sought access under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (FOI Act) to:

o All complaints/feedback/correspondence in relation to the decision to deny
"conscientious objectors” of Vaccination access to Government money

o Any response provided by the department in relation to those
complaints/feedback/correspondence

o  Any internal discussion in relation to the complaints/feedback/correspondence

In accordance with section 16(1) of the FOI Act, your request has been transferred from
Health to the Department of Social Services (DSS) as the subject matter of the documents is
more closely related to the functions of that department. DSS has agreed to the transfer.

The DSS FOI Coordinator can be contacted by email at foi@dss.gov.au.

If you have any questions regarding the transfer of your request, I can be contacted on
- (02) 6289 1666. - SR e

Yours sincerely

%

FOI Coordinator
Legal Services Branch

Z‘-(— April 2015

Legal & General Counsel MDP 350 GPO Box 9848 Canberra ACT 2601
Telephone: (02) 6289 1666 Fax: (02) 6289 5604 ABN 83 605 426 759




